
 

 

 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM: 02-080 
 
DATE: October 3, 2002 
 
TO: Sequence V Surveillance Panel 
 
FROM: Richard E. Grundza 
 
SUBJECT: Proposed Changes to Test Method D6593 
 
 
 
 Recently, the Sequence V Surveillance Panel was advised that certain statements in the Sequence 
VG Test Method, D6593, which describe actions to be taken in the event of injury,  need to be removed. In 
addition, a number of statements beginning with Warning should be revised to remove the warning label 
and be italicized for emphasis.  A copy of these proposed changes is attached. 
 
 Given the minor nature of these changes, please consider this memorandum a motion for 
Unanimous (or General) Consent to issue an information letter updating the Sequence VG procedure.  If no 
objections to this motion are received by close of business October 11, 2002, this motion passes and the 
changes will be implemented.  Should any member object or request a formal vote, please state your 
objection to this action and this item will be added to the agenda of the next Sequence V Surveillance Panel 
meeting. 
 
 
 If you have any questions or comments, feel free to contact me. 
 
 
 
REG/reg 
 
Attachment 
 
c:  Lyle Bowman 
    ftp://ftp.astmtmc.cmu.edu/docs/gas/sequencev/memos/mem02-080.pdf 
 
 
Distribution:  email 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 


